

**Kraus, Kim M. (CDC/NIOSH/DCAS)**

---

**From:** Allen, David (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Sent:** Wednesday, November 04, 2009 1:45 PM  
**To:** Rutherford, LaVon B. (CDC/NIOSH/OD); Hinnefeld, Stuart L. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Subject:** RE: Hooker

Correct. We only have 6 left to do in the Management Goal pool. They were waiting on LOOW and will be done soon.

**From:** Rutherford, LaVon B. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Sent:** Wednesday, November 04, 2009 1:43 PM  
**To:** Hinnefeld, Stuart L. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Cc:** Allen, David (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Subject:** RE: Hooker

We have a method. Dave can correct me if I'm wrong, but I don't think any claim is waiting on this SEC. ?

**From:** Hinnefeld, Stuart L. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Sent:** Wednesday, November 04, 2009 1:40 PM  
**To:** Rutherford, LaVon B. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Cc:** Allen, David (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Subject:** RE: Hooker

✓ Do we currently have a method for doing DRs from Hooker? In other words, are any claims waiting on the outcome of this SEC? If not, then I think presenting in May would be fine.

Stu

**From:** Rutherford, LaVon B. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Sent:** Tuesday, November 03, 2009 2:56 PM  
**To:** Breyer, Laurie I. (CDC/NIOSH/OD); 'Denise Brock'  
**Cc:** Katz, Ted (CDC/NIOSH/OD); Hinnefeld, Stuart L. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Subject:** RE: Hooker

✓ That makes sense, but that decision needs to be made by Ted, Stu, and Dr. Zeimer. Either way, we are working to complete the report within the 180 days. Thanks for the info,

Bomber

**From:** Breyer, Laurie I. (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Sent:** Tuesday, November 03, 2009 2:50 PM  
**To:** Rutherford, LaVon B. (CDC/NIOSH/OD); Denise Brock  
**Cc:** Katz, Ted (CDC/NIOSH/OD)  
**Subject:** Hooker

✓ I just got off the phone with the petitioner for Hooker and I just wanted to pass along her wishes that the Hooker evaluation report be ready to discuss when the Board meets in the Buffalo area in May. We are already at day 89 so if we make the 180 day timeframe we should have the evaluation report completed around February so if it is ready for Board discussion at the February meeting we may want to wait until May to present while in the petitioner's neighborhood. X

Laurie